Capital Campaign announced at the 2021 Annual Diocesan Convention 
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Recognizing the changing needs of the state's congregations and evolving trends in vocations for ministry, Bishop Rob has announced that the diocese is beginning work to raise funds to increase opportunities to support churches, clergy and lay leaders to help our ministries flourish. 

We fervently believe that the Church is emerging from a period of pruning poised to grow, flower, and thrive in ways we do not completely understand yet. Now is the time to build upon our deep roots and cultivate and grow the living plant that is our Church—a robust, spiritually vibrant Church that will serve the people of New Hampshire to more deeply engage in God’s mission of love, justice, and healing.

Please visit https://www.givingsites.com/deeproots for more information and feedback.
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